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A landmark new translation of the sacred text of Islam in an elegant deluxe edition Literally "the
recitation," The Qur'an is considered within the Muslim faith to be the infallible word of God. Tarif
Khalidi, the foremost scholar of Islamic history and faith, provides a fresh English translation that
captures the startling, exquisite poetry of one of the world's most beloved religious texts. Retaining the
structure and rhythms of the original Arabic, Khalidi enlivens the ancient teachings and prophetic narratives
central to the Muslim faith and solidifies The Qur'an as a work of spiritual authority and breathtaking
beauty. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the
best works throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
This is the story of Islamic religion, culture and civilization, from the time of the Prophet to the modern
day, shown in over 180 photographs. It offers an overview of Islamic history from the time of the Prophet to
the present day, featuring the successors to the Prophet, the power of the Umayyads, the golden age of the
Abbasids, the Shiah empire of the Fatimids, the rise of the Ottomans, and the Muwahiddum movement. It
explores the history of Islam in many different parts of the world, such as Iraq, Iran, Spain, North Africa,
Turkey, India and China. It includes a timeline listing the major events in Islam's rich and culturally
diverse history, and a glossary of frequently used Arabic terms. It is beautifully illustrated throughout
with over 180 images of manuscripts, angelic visitations, scholars, rulers, mosques, battles, shrines,
palaces, and modern pilgrims and leaders. With Muslims statistically representing around a quarter of the
global population - some 1.4 billion people - Islam is a powerful force in today's world. This book offers a
chronological history of the main events that have shaped the Islamic religion since the year of Muhammad's
birth in 570. Topics include the preservation of the Prophet's sayings; laws and scholars; mathematics,
medicine and astronomy; the Islamic Renaissance in Spain; Islam in Asia; and radical Islam. A useful glossary
of Arabic terms is also included. With over 180 paintings and photographs, this sumptuously illustrated book
is a valuable introduction to the history of Muslim civilization.
Take a journey through Islamic history. Cover 1,500 years?full of pictures, illustrations, and maps,
including a timeline.
Islam has been one of the most powerful religious, social and political forces in history. Over the last 1400
years, from origins in Arabia, a succession of Muslim polities and later empires expanded to control
territories and peoples that ultimately stretched from southern France to East Africa and South East Asia.
Yet many of the contributions of Muslim thinkers, scientists and theologians, not to mention rulers,
statesmen and soldiers, have been occluded. This book rescues from oblivion and neglect some of these
personalities and institutions while offering the reader a new narrative of this lost Islamic history. The
Umayyads, Abbasids, and Ottomans feature in the story, as do Muslim Spain, the savannah kingdoms of West
Africa and the Mughal Empire, along with the later European colonization of Muslim lands and the development
of modern nation-states in the Muslim world. Throughout, the impact of Islamic belief on scientific
advancement, social structures, and cultural development is given due prominence, and the text is
complemented by portraits of key personalities, inventions and little known historical nuggets. The history
of Islam and of the world's Muslims brings together diverse peoples, geographies and states, all interwoven
into one narrative that begins with Muhammad and continues to this day.
Contrary to popular opinion, the bulk of Islamic law does not come from the Quran but from hadith, first-hand
reports of the Prophet Muhammad’s words and deeds, passed from generation to generation. However, with
varying accounts often only committed to paper a century after the death of Muhammad, Islamic scholars, past
and present, have been faced with complex questions of historical authenticity. In this wide-ranging
introduction, Jonathan A. C. Brown explores the collection and criticism of hadith, and the controversy
surrounding its role in modern Islam. This edition, revised and updated with additional case studies and
attention to the very latest scholarship, also features a new chapter on how hadiths have been used
politically, both historically and in the Arab Spring and its aftermath. Informative and accessible, it is
perfectly suited to students, scholars and general readers interested in this critical element of Islam.
In April 1609, King Philip III of Spain signed an edict denouncing the Muslim inhabitants of Spain as
heretics, traitors, and apostates. Later that year, the entire Muslim population of Spain was given three
days to leave Spanish territory, on threat of death. In a brutal and traumatic exodus, entire families and
communities were obliged to abandon homes and villages where they had lived for generations, leaving their
property in the hands of their Christian neighbors. In Aragon and Catalonia, Muslims were escorted by
government commissioners who forced them to pay whenever they drank water from a river or took refuge in the
shade. For five years the expulsion continued to grind on, until an estimated 300,000 Muslims had been
removed from Spanish territory, nearly 5 percent of the total population. By 1614 Spain had successfully
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implemented what was then the largest act of ethnic cleansing in European history, and Muslim Spain had
effectively ceased to exist. Blood and Faith is celebrated journalist Matthew Carr’s riveting chronicle of
this virtually unknown episode, set against the vivid historical backdrop of the history of Muslim Spain.
Here is a remarkable window onto a little-known period in modern Europe—a rich and complex tale of competing
faiths and beliefs, of cultural oppression and resistance against overwhelming odds.
This Atlas provides the main outlines of Islamic history from the immediate pre-Islamic period until the end
of 1920, that is, before most parts of the Muslim world became sovereign nation states. Each map is
accompanied by a text that contextualises, explains, and expands upon the map, and are fully crossreferenced. All of the maps are in full colour: 18 of them are double-page spreads, and 25 are single page
layouts. This is an atlas of Islamic, not simply Arab or Middle Eastern history; hence it covers the entire
Muslim world, including Spain, North, West and East Africa, the Indian sub-continent, Central Asia and SouthEast Asia. The maps are not static, in that they show transitions within the historical period to which they
refer: for instance, the stages of the three contemporaneous Umayyad, Fatimid and ‘Abbasid caliphates on Map
10, or the progress of the Mongol invasions and the formation of the various separate Mongol khanates between
1200 and 1300 on Map 21. Using the most up to date cartographic and innovative design techniques, the maps
break new ground in illuminating the history of Islam. Brought right up to date with the addition of a
Postscript detailing The Islamic World since c.1900, a Chronology from 500 BCE to 2014, and additional
endpaper maps illustrating The Spread of Islam through the Ages and The Islamic World in the 21st Century,
the Atlas of Islamic History is an essential reference work and an invaluable textbook for undergraduates
studying Islamic history, as well as those with an interest in Asian History, Middle East History and World
History more broadly.
A compelling study of the little known contributions of Islam's cultural, artistic, and scientific
accomplishments to Western civilization looks not only at the historic achievements of the Muslim world and
the role of inspired leaders who encouraged intellectual inquiry, championed tolerance, and sponsored
artistic and literary endeavors, but also at the ancient envy that fuels today's conflicts. Reprint.
'Outstanding, illuminating, compelling a riveting read' Peter Frankopan, Sunday Times Islamic civilization
was once the envy of the world. From a succession of glittering, cosmopolitan capitals, Islamic empires
lorded it over the Middle East, North Africa, Central Asia and swathes of the Indian subcontinent. For
centuries the caliphate was both ascendant on the battlefield and triumphant in the battle of ideas, its
cities unrivalled powerhouses of artistic grandeur, commercial power, spiritual sanctity and forward-looking
thinking. Islamic Empires is a history of this rich and diverse civilization told through its greatest cities
over fifteen centuries, from the beginnings of Islam in Mecca in the seventh century to the astonishing rise
of Doha in the twenty-first. It dwells on the most remarkable dynasties ever to lead the Muslim world - the
Abbasids of Baghdad, the Umayyads of Damascus and Cordoba, the Merinids of Fez, the Ottomans of Istanbul, the
Mughals of India and the Safavids of Isfahan - and some of the most charismatic leaders in Muslim history,
from Saladin in Cairo and mighty Tamerlane of Samarkand to the poet-prince Babur in his mountain kingdom of
Kabul and the irrepressible Maktoum dynasty of Dubai. It focuses on these fifteen cities at some of the
defining moments in Islamic history: from the Prophet Mohammed receiving his divine revelations in Mecca and
the First Crusade of 1099 to the conquest of Constantinople in 1453 and the phenomenal creation of the
merchant republic of Beirut in the nineteenth century.
Features *Learn 77,500 Words of the Entire Quran with less than 5000 Basic Words* *Clear and Complete Color
Coded Word List. *Words arranged in Root Order. *Multiple Meanings of the Words. *Easy Pronunciation of the
Words. *Frequency of all the Words in the Quran. *All the Verbs Highlighted Separately. *All the Names and
the Proper Nouns in the Quran. *All the Names of The God in the Quran. *Full alphabetical Index of the Words.
There are about 77,500 words in the Quran which are reduced to around 15,000 words after excluding
repetitions and further reduced to less than 5000 Basic Words after removing different conjugations of the
same word. The words in this compilation is the Complete List of these Basic Words. This book is Unique in
the sense that it is the First and the Only Compilation available which has words similar in meanings grouped
together in Root categories with Pronunciations, Frequencies, clear demarcation of Verbs, Proper Nouns and
Names of The God given in one list. The main focus of the book is to Memorize the meanings of the Words of
Quran in an easy and quickest possible way. However it can be used as a Reference too. The layout of the book
has been kept bright and vibrant with lots of color highlights which aid in better retention of the words.
Covers those dimensions of Islamic rituals of worship – prayer, almsgiving, fasting, Pilgrimage, etc. which
are essential to the fulfilment of inner quality. Consists of selections from al-Ghazali's Ihya, a pivotal
work in the history of Islamic thought.
This endlessly informative history brings the classical Islamic world to lifeIn this accessibly written
history, Amira K. Bennison contradicts the common assumption that Islam somehow interrupted the smooth flow
of Western civilization from its Graeco-Roman origins to its more recent European and American
manifestations. Instead, she places Islamic civilization in the longer trajectory of Mediterranean
civilizations and sees the ‘Abbasid Empire (750–1258 CE) as the inheritor and interpreter of Graeco-Roman
traditions.At its zenith the ‘Abbasid caliphate stretched over the entire Middle East and part of North
Africa, and influenced Islamic regimes as far west as Spain. Bennison’s examination of the politics, society,
and culture of the ‘Abbasid period presents a picture of a society that nurtured many of the “civilized”
values that Western civilization claims to represent, albeit in different premodern forms: from urban
planning and international trade networks to religious pluralism and academic research. Bennison’s argument
counters the common Western view of Muslim culture as alien and offers a new perspective on the relationship
between Western and Islamic cultures.
Lavishly illustrated with over 300 pictures, including more than 200 in full color, The Oxford History of
Islam offers the most wide-ranging and authoritative account available of the second largest--and fastest
growing--religion in the world. John L. Esposito, Editor-in-Chief of the four-volume Oxford Encyclopedia of
the Modern Islamic World, has gathered together sixteen leading scholars, both Muslim and non-Muslim, to
examine the origins and historical development of Islam--its faith, community, institutions, sciences, and
arts. Beginning in the pre-Islamic Arab world, the chapters range from the story of Muhammad and his
Companions, to the development of Islamic religion and culture and the empires that grew from it, to the
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influence that Islam has on today's world. The book covers a wide array of subjects, casting light on topics
such as the historical encounter of Islam and Christianity, the role of Islam in the Mughal and Ottoman
empires, the growth of Islam in Southeast Asia, China, and Africa, the political, economic, and religious
challenges of European imperialism in the nineteenth and twentieth centuries, and Islamic communities in the
modern Western world. In addition, the book offers excellent articles on Islamic religion, art and
architecture, and sciences as well as bibliographies. Events in the contemporary world have led to an
explosion of interest and scholarly work on Islam. Written for the general reader but also appealing to
specialists, The Oxford History of Islam offers the best of that recent scholarship, presented in a readable
style and complemented by a rich variety of illustrations.
Syrian immigrant Khadra Shamy is growing up in a devout, tightly knit Muslim family in 1970s Indiana, at the
crossroads of bad polyester and Islamic dress codes. Along with her brother Eyad and her African-American
friends, Hakim and Hanifa, she bikes the Indianapolis streets exploring the fault-lines between "Muslim" and
"American." When her picture-perfect marriage goes sour, Khadra flees to Syria and learns how to pray again.
On returning to America she works in an eastern state -- taking care to stay away from Indiana, where the
murder of her friend Tayiba's sister by Klan violence years before still haunts her. But when her job sends
her to cover a national Islamic conference in Indianapolis, she's back on familiar ground: Attending a
concert by her brother's interfaith band The Clash of Civilizations, dodging questions from the "aunties" and
"uncles," and running into the recently divorced Hakim everywhere. Beautifully written and featuring an
exuberant cast of characters, The Girl in the Tangerine Scarf charts the spiritual and social landscape of
Muslims in middle America, from five daily prayers to the Indy 500 car race. It is a riveting debut from an
important new voice.
When Grandma comes to the house to celebrate Eid, she loses her ring while preparing dinner, and cousins
Rahma and Muslimah create a plan to help find the missing ring.
Religious thinkers, political leaders, lawmakers, writers, and philosophers have shaped the 1,400-year-long
development of the world's second-largest religion. But who were these people? What do we know of their lives
and the ways in which they influenced their societies? In Islamic Civilization in Thirty Lives, the
distinguished historian of Islam Chase F. Robinson draws on the long tradition in Muslim scholarship of
commemorating in writing the biographies of notable figures, but he weaves these ambitious lives together to
create a rich narrative of Islamic civilization, from the Prophet Muhammad in the seventh century to the era
of the world conquerer Timur and the Ottoman Sultan Mehmed II in the fifteenth. Beginning in Islam’s
heartland, Mecca, and ranging from North Africa and Iberia in the west to Central and East Asia, Robinson not
only traces the rise and fall of Islamic states through the biographies of political and military leaders who
worked to secure peace or expand their power, but also discusses those who developed Islamic law, scientific
thought, and literature. What emerges is a fascinating portrait of rich and diverse Islamic societies.
Alongside the famous characters who colored this landscape—including Muhammad’s cousin ’Ali; the Crusader-era
hero Saladin; and the poet Rumi—are less well-known figures, such as Ibn Fadlan, whose travels in Eurasia
brought fascinating first-hand accounts of the Volga Vikings to the Abbasid Caliph; the eleventh-century
Karima al-Marwaziyya, a woman scholar of Prophetic traditions; and Abu al-Qasim Ramisht, a twelfth-century
merchant millionaire. An illuminating read for anyone interested in learning more about this oftenmisunderstood civilization, this book creates a vivid picture of life in all arenas of the pre-modern Muslim
world.
"Islam has been one of the most powerful religious, social, and political forces in history. Over the last
1400 years, from origins in Arabia, a succession of Muslim polities and later empires expanded to control
territories and peoples that ultimately stretched from southern France, to East Africa to South East Asia.
Yet many of the contributions of Muslim thinkers, scientists, and theologians, not to mention rulers,
statesmen and soldiers, have been occluded. This book rescues from oblivion and neglect some of these
personalities and institutions while offering the reader a new narrative of this lost Islamic history. The
Umayyads, Abbasids, and Ottomans feature in the story, as do Muslim Spain, the savannah kingdoms of West
Africa and the Mughal Empire, along with the later European colonisation of Muslim lands and the development
of modern nation-states in the Muslim world. Throughout, the impact of Islamic belief on scientific
advancement, social structures, and cultural development is given due prominence, and the text is
complemented by portraits of key personalities, inventions and little known historical nuggets. The history
of Islam and of the world's Muslims brings together diverse peoples, geographies, and states, all interwoven
into one narrative that begins with Muhammad and continues to this day."--P. [4] of cover.
A History of the Muslim World to 1750 traces the development of Islamic civilization from the career of the
Prophet Muhammad to the mid-eighteenth century. Encompassing a wide range of significant events within the
period, its coverage includes the creation of the Dar al-Islam (the territory ruled by Muslims), the
fragmentation of society into various religious and political groups including the Shi'ites and Sunnis, the
series of catastrophes in the twelfth and thirteenth centuries that threatened to destroy the civilization,
and the rise of the Ottoman, Safavid, and Mughal empires. Including the latest research from the last ten
years, this second edition has been updated and expanded to cover the fifteenth to eighteenth centuries.
Fully refreshed and containing over sixty images to highlight the key visual aspects, this book offers
students a balanced coverage of the Muslim world from the Iberian Peninsula to South Asia, and detailed
accounts of all cultures. The use of maps, primary sources, timelines, and a glossary further illuminates the
fascinating yet complex world of the pre-modern Middle East. Covering art, architecture, religious
institutions, theological beliefs, popular religious practice, political institutions, cuisine, and much
more, A History of the Muslim World to 1750 is the perfect introduction for all students of the history of
Islamic civilization and the Middle East.
“Ed Husain has become one of the most vital Muslim voices in the world. The House of Islam could very well be
his magnum opus.” -Reza Aslan, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Zealot “This should be compulsory
reading.” -Peter Frankopan, author of the international bestseller The Silk Roads Today, Islam is to many in
the West an alien force, with Muslims held in suspicion. Failure to grasp the inner workings of religion and
geopolitics has haunted American foreign policy for decades and has been decisive in the new administration's
controversial orders. The intricacies and shadings must be understood by the West not only to build a
stronger, more harmonious relationship between the two cultures, but also for greater accuracy in predictions
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as to how current crises, such as the growth of ISIS, will develop and from where the next might emerge. The
House of Islam addresses key questions and points of disconnection. What are the roots of the conflict
between Sunni and Shi'a Muslims that is engulfing Pakistan and the Middle East? Does the Koran encourage the
killing of infidels? The book thoughtfully explores the events and issues that have come from and contributed
to the broadening gulf between Islam and the West, from the United States' overthrow of Iran's first
democratically elected leader to the emergence of ISIS, from the declaration of a fatwa on Salman Rushdie to
the attack on the offices of Charlie Hebdo. Authoritative and engaging, Ed Husain leads us clearly and
carefully through the nuances of Islam and its people, taking us back to basics to contend that the Muslim
world need not be a stranger to the West, nor our enemy, but our peaceable allies.
Abou El Fadl (Islamic law, UCLA School of Law) wrote the 62 brief essays here over the course of five years.
Through a combination of musings and critical reflections on classical Muslim authors, he both traces Muslim
intellectual history and also confronts questions of ethics, faith, law, politics, culture, and modern
identity. He ranges over many facets of Islam in the contemporary world, exploring censorship, political
oppression, terrorism, the veil and the treatment of women, marriage, parental rights, the dynamics between
law and morality, the character of the prophet Muhammad, and other topics. About half the essays first
appeared in The minaret magazine. c. Book News Inc.
An introduction to the many Islamic dynasties that have arisen, shone and faded but have left the Muslim
world all the richer.
A magisterial, myth-dispelling history of Islamic Spain spanning the millennium between the founding of Islam
in the seventh century and the final expulsion of Spain's Muslims in the seventeenth In Kingdoms of Faith,
award-winning historian Brian A. Catlos rewrites the history of Islamic Spain from the ground up, evoking the
cultural splendor of al-Andalus, while offering an authoritative new interpretation of the forces that shaped
it. Prior accounts have portrayed Islamic Spain as a paradise of enlightened tolerance or the site where
civilizations clashed. Catlos taps a wide array of primary sources to paint a more complex portrait, showing
how Muslims, Christians, and Jews together built a sophisticated civilization that transformed the Western
world, even as they waged relentless war against each other and their coreligionists. Religion was often the
language of conflict, but seldom its cause -- a lesson we would do well to learn in our own time.
This comprehensive, accessible, and authenticated guide to Islam is essential to understanding the world's
fastest-growing religion. This essential guide to Islam covers every aspect of the Muslim faith and its
history - from the life of the Prophet Muhammad and the teachings of the Koran to Islam in the 21st century.
Celebrating the scientific, literary, and artistic achievements of the Islamic Golden Age and the ideas of
philosophers and theologians across the centuries, it opens a window on the Islamic world. Clear factual
writing offers insight into terms like Sharia law, the Caliphate, and jihad; Sunni and Shia divisions; and
Sufi poetry and music. Images of Islamic art, architecture, calligraphy, and historical artefacts illustrate
the articles while the Big Ideas' trademark infographics and flowcharts explore and explain the central
tenets of Islam, such as prayer, fasting, and pilgrimage. Modern issues such as fundamentalism are discussed
in context alongside the work of peaceful traditionalists, modernizers, and women's rights campaigners, among
others. Packed with inspiring quotations and bold illustrations, The Islam Book is an invaluable source of
information both for members of one of the world's major religions and readers looking for a clear unbiased
guide to the meaning of this faith.
A fascinating journey into Islam's diverse history of ideas, making an argument for an "Islamic
Enlightenment" today In Reopening Muslim Minds, Mustafa Akyol, senior fellow at the Cato Institute and
opinion writer for The New York Times, both diagnoses “the crisis of Islam” in the modern world, and offers a
way forward. Diving deeply into Islamic theology, and also sharing lessons from his own life story, he
reveals how Muslims lost the universalism that made them a great civilization in their earlier centuries. He
especially demonstrates how values often associated with Western Enlightenment — freedom, reason, tolerance,
and an appreciation of science — had Islamic counterparts, which sadly were cast aside in favor of more
dogmatic views, often for political ends. Elucidating complex ideas with engaging prose and storytelling,
Reopening Muslim Minds borrows lost visions from medieval Muslim thinkers such as Ibn Rushd (aka Averroes),
to offer a new Muslim worldview on a range of sensitive issues: human rights, equality for women, freedom of
religion, or freedom from religion. While frankly acknowledging the problems in the world of Islam today,
Akyol offers a clear and hopeful vision for its future.
AN INDEPENDENT BEST BOOKS ON RELIGION 2014 PICK Few things provoke controversy in the modern world like the
religion brought by Prophet Muhammad. Modern media are replete with alarm over jihad, underage marriage and
the threat of amputation or stoning under Shariah law. Sometimes rumor, sometimes based on fact and often
misunderstood, the tenets of Islamic law and dogma were not set in the religion’s founding moments. They were
developed, like in other world religions, over centuries by the clerical class of Muslim scholars. Misquoting
Muhammad takes the reader back in time through Islamic civilization and traces how and why such controversies
developed, offering an inside view into how key and controversial aspects of Islam took shape. From the
protests of the Arab Spring to Istanbul at the fall of the Ottoman Empire, and from the ochre red walls of
Delhi’s great mosques to the trade routes of the Indian Ocean world, Misquoting Muhammad lays out how Muslim
intellectuals have sought to balance reason and revelation, weigh science and religion, and negotiate the
eternal truths of scripture amid shifting values.
This popular introduction by a well-known Islamic scholar has been updated and expanded, offering a balanced
portrayal of the Qur’an and its place in historic and contemporary Muslim society. Features new sections on
the Qur’an and its relationship to democracy, science, human rights, and the role of women Contains expanded
sections on the Qur’an in the life cycle of Muslims, and in Islamic ethics and law Incorporates additional
images and student features, including a glossary. Supported by an accompanying website (available on
publication) hosting a range of additional material, including student resources, links to important
websites, news stories, and more This title is also available as an eTextbook on the CourseSmart platform, as
a Wiley Desktop Edition, or via your preferred eTextbook vendor; eTextbooks offer convenience, enhanced
electronic functionality, and flexible pricing options – learn more at www.wiley.com/college/wileyflex
"Imagine it is the seventh century. As most of Europe continues its descent into a long period of
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intellectually dormancy, a quiet yet powerful academic revolution is erupting in another corner of the world.
Over the next centuries, the geniuses of Muslim society will thrust the boundaries of knowledge forward to
such a degree that their innovations still shape civilizations to this day. The staggering achievements of
these men and women influenced the development of modern mathematics, science, engineering, and medicine.
1001 Inventions: The Enduring Legacy of Muslim Civilization sheds new light on this golden era that was once
lost to so many, and celebrates the heritage that we all share"--P. [4] of cover.
Khadija was the first believer, to whom the Prophet Muhammad often turned for advice. At a time when
strongmen quickly seized power from any female Muslim ruler, Arwa of Yemen reigned alone for five decades. In
nineteenth-century Russia, Mukhlisa Bubi championed the rights of women and girls, and became the first
Muslim woman judge in modern history. After the Gestapo took down a Resistance network in Paris, British spy
Noor Inayat Khan found herself the only undercover radio operator left in that city. In this unique history,
Hossein Kamaly celebrates the lives and achievements of twenty-one extraordinary women in the story of Islam,
from the formative days of the religion to the present.

A sweeping history of Islam and the West from the seventh century to today Europe and the Islamic World sheds
much-needed light on the shared roots of Islamic and Western cultures and on the richness of their
inextricably intertwined histories, refuting once and for all the misguided notion of a "clash of
civilizations" between the Muslim world and Europe. In this landmark book, three eminent historians bring to
life the complex and tumultuous relations between Genoans and Tunisians, Alexandrians and the people of
Constantinople, Catalans and Maghrebis—the myriad groups and individuals whose stories reflect the common
cultural, intellectual, and religious heritage of Europe and Islam. Since the seventh century, when the
armies of Constantinople and Medina fought for control of Syria and Palestine, there has been ongoing contact
between the Muslim world and the West. This sweeping history vividly recounts the wars and the crusades, the
alliances and diplomacy, commerce and the slave trade, technology transfers, and the intellectual and
artistic exchanges. Here readers are given an unparalleled introduction to key periods and events, including
the Muslim conquests, the collapse of the Byzantine Empire, the commercial revolution of the medieval
Mediterranean, the intellectual and cultural achievements of Muslim Spain, the crusades and Spanish
reconquest, the rise of the Ottomans and their conquest of a third of Europe, European colonization and
decolonization, and the challenges and promise of this entwined legacy today. As provocative as it is
groundbreaking, this book describes this shared history in all its richness and diversity, revealing how
ongoing encounters between Europe and Islam have profoundly shaped both.
Published ahead of Paul Scott’s Raj Quartet and long before Midnight’s Children, Abdullah Hussein’s ambitious
saga of social struggle The Weary Generations was a bestseller in Urdu. Published in 1963 and now beyond its
40th edition, it has never been out of print. A vivid depiction of the widespread disillusionment and seismic
upheavals of the Partition era that lead to the creation of Pakistan and Bangladesh, there has never been a
more opportune time to discover one of the most important writings about the post-colonial trauma in the
region. Naim, son of a peasant, marries Azra, the daughter of a rich landowner. Fighting for the British
during World War I he loses an arm. Invalided home, he becomes angered at the subjugation of his countrymen
under the Raj and aligns himself with the opposition. His ideals are swept away after Independence in 1947
when he realizes that, as Muslims, his family is no longer safe in their Indian home and that they must
migrate to the newly created Pakistan. Regarded as one of the half-dozen most influential novels dealing with
Partition or post-colonial malaise, this is an immensely powerful novel in its own right and is essential
reading for English language readers seeking to comprehend the historical origins of the tensions in the
Indian subcontinent.
A fascinating, accessible introduction to Islam from the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Zealot and
host of Believer FINALIST FOR THE GUARDIAN FIRST BOOK AWARD In No god but God, internationally acclaimed
scholar Reza Aslan explains Islam—the origins and evolution of the faith—in all its beauty and complexity.
This updated edition addresses the events of the past decade, analyzing how they have influenced Islam’s
position in modern culture. Aslan explores what the popular demonstrations pushing for democracy in the
Middle East mean for the future of Islam in the region, how the Internet and social media have affected
Islam’s evolution, and how the war on terror has altered the geopolitical balance of power in the Middle
East. He also provides an update on the contemporary Muslim women’s movement, a discussion of the controversy
over veiling in Europe, an in-depth history of Jihadism, and a look at how Muslims living in North America
and Europe are changing the face of Islam. Timely and persuasive, No god but God is an elegantly written
account that explains this magnificent yet misunderstood faith. Praise for No god but God “Grippingly
narrated and thoughtfully examined . . . a literate, accessible introduction to Islam.”—The New York Times
“[Reza] Aslan offers an invaluable introduction to the forces that have shaped Islam [in this] eloquent,
erudite paean to Islam in all of its complicated glory.”—Los Angeles Times Book Review “Wise and passionate .
. . an incisive, scholarly primer in Muslim history and an engaging personal exploration.”—The New York Times
Book Review “Acutely perceptive . . . For many troubled Muslims, this book will feel like a revelation, an
opening up of knowledge too long buried.”—The Independent (U.K.) “Thoroughly engaging and excellently written
. . . While [Aslan] might claim to be a mere scholar of the Islamic Reformation, he is also one of its most
articulate advocates.”—The Oregonian
PULITZER PRIZE FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST • Hailed by The Washington Post as “mandatory
reading,” and praised by Fareed Zakaria as “intelligent, compassionate, and revealing,” a powerful journey to
help bridge one of the greatest divides shaping our world today. If the Oceans Were Ink is Carla Power's eyeopening story of how she and her longtime friend Sheikh Mohammad Akram Nadwi found a way to confront ugly
stereotypes and persistent misperceptions that were cleaving their communities. Their friendship-between a
secular American and a madrasa-trained sheikh-had always seemed unlikely, but now they were frustrated and
bewildered by the battles being fought in their names. Both knew that a close look at the Quran would reveal
a faith that preached peace and not mass murder; respect for women and not oppression. And so they embarked
on a yearlong journey through the controversial text. A journalist who grew up in the Midwest and the Middle
East, Power offers her unique vantage point on the Quran's most provocative verses as she debates with Akram
at cafes, family gatherings, and packed lecture halls, conversations filled with both good humor and powerful
insights. Their story takes them to madrasas in India and pilgrimage sites in Mecca, as they encounter
politicians and jihadis, feminist activists and conservative scholars. Armed with a new understanding of each
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other's worldviews, Power and Akram offer eye-opening perspectives, destroy long-held myths, and reveal
startling connections between worlds that have seemed hopelessly divided for far too long. Praise for If the
Oceans Were Ink “A vibrant tale of a friendship. If the Oceans Were Ink is a welcome and nuanced look at
Islam [and] goes a long way toward combating the dehumanizing stereotypes of Muslims that are all too common.
If the Oceans Were Ink should be mandatory reading for the 52 percent of Americans who admit to not knowing
enough about Muslims.”—The Washington Post “For all those who wonder what Islam says about war and peace, men
and women, Jews and gentiles, this is the book to read. It is a conversation among well-meaning
friends—intelligent, compassionate, and revealing—the kind that needs to be taking place around the
world.”—Fareed Zakaria, author of The Post-American World “Carla Power’s intimate portrait of the Quran, told
with nuance and great elegance, captures the extraordinary, living debate over the Muslim holy book’s very
essence. A spirited, compelling read.”—Azadeh Moaveni, author of Lipstick Jihad “Unique, masterful, and
deeply engaging. Carla Power takes the reader on an extraordinary journey in interfaith understanding as she
debates and discovers the Quran’s message, meaning, and values on peace and violence, gender and veiling,
religious pluralism and tolerance.”—John L. Esposito, University Professor and Professor of Islamic Studies,
Georgetown University, and author of The Future of Islam “A thoughtful, provocative, intelligent book.”—Diana
Abu-Jaber, author of Birds Of Paradise and The Language of Baklava
The 37th chapter of the Revival of Religious Sciences, this treatise focuses on the subject of
intention—which is of crucial importance in Islam—posing questions such as How can someone ignorant of the
meaning of intention verify his own intention? How can someone ignorant of the meaning of sincerity verify
his own sincerity? and How can someone sincerely claim truthfulness if he has not verified its meaning?
Renowned theologian-mystic Abu Hamid al-Ghazali addresses these questions by expounding the reality and
levels of intention, sincerity, and truthfulness and the acts which affirm or mar them. Each of al-Ghazali’s
responses is based on the Qur’an, the example of the Prophet, and the sayings of numerous scholars and Sufis.
As relevant today as it was in the 11th century, this discourse will be of interest to anyone concerned with
ethics and moral philosophy.
For centuries following the fall of Rome, western Europe was a benighted backwater, a world of subsistence
farming, minimal literacy, and violent conflict. Meanwhile Arab culture was thriving, dazzling those
Europeans fortunate enough to catch even a glimpse of the scientific advances coming from Baghdad, Antioch,
or the cities of Persia, Central Asia, and Muslim Spain. T here, philosophers, mathematicians, and
astronomers were steadily advancing the frontiers of knowledge and revitalizing the works of Plato and
Aristotle. I n the royal library of Baghdad, known as the House of Wisdom, an army of scholars worked at the
behest of the Abbasid caliphs. At a time when the best book collections in Europe held several dozen volumes,
the House of Wisdom boasted as many as four hundred thousand. Even while their countrymen waged bloody
Crusades against Muslims, a handful of intrepid Christian scholars, thirsty for knowledge, traveled to Arab
lands and returned with priceless jewels of science, medicine, and philosophy that laid the foundation for
the Renaissance. I n this brilliant, evocative book, Lyons shows just how much "Western" culture owes to the
glories of medieval Arab civilization, and reveals the untold story of how Europe drank from the well of
Muslim learning.
In this overview of Muhammad's life and legacy, prominent scholar Craig Considine provides a sociological
analysis of Muhammad's teachings and example. Considine shows how the Prophet embraced religious pluralism,
envisioned a civic nation, stood for anti-racism, advocated for seeking knowledge, initiated women's rights,
and followed the Golden Rule.
Like my first book published in 1999, The Historical Roots of Proper Islamic Governance in Bermuda, this is a
history book. It clarifies some points in my first book, but more importantly, it addresses questions about
the Bermuda Triangle that are continuously asked by Muslims the world over, both by many of the Ulama as well
as ordinary Muslims, and also asked by non-Muslims. No one prior to me has discovered the answers I relate in
this book about the Bermuda Triangle. The so-called mystery is solved by me, a Bermudian Muslim, and all
praise is due to God. Why shouldn't God's mercy allow a Bermudian to discover something unique about Bermuda?
The Bermuda Triangle Islamic Perspective: Within the Context of Bermuda Muslim History begins to unfold in
the year 2000 and takes us up to present day. It is a new perspective of untold proportions.
"Islam has been one of the most powerful religious, social, and political forces in history. Over the last
1400 years, from origins in Arabia, a succession of Muslim polities and later empires expanded to control
territories and peoples that ultimately stretched from southern France, to East Africa to South East Asia.
Yet many of the contributions of Muslim thinkers, scientists, and theologians, not to mention rulers,
statesmen and soldiers, have been occluded. This book rescues from oblivion and neglect some of these
personalities and institutions while offering the reader a new narrative of this lost Islamic history. The
Umayyads, Abbasids, and Ottomans feature in the story, as do Muslim Spain, the savannah kingdoms of West
Africa and the Mughal Empire, along with the later European colonisation of Muslim lands and the development
of modern nation-states in the Muslim world. Throughout, the impact of Islamic belief on scientific
advancement, social structures, and cultural development is given due prominence, and the text is
complemented by portraits of key personalities, inventions and little known historical nuggets. The history
of Islam and of the world's Muslims brings together diverse peoples, geographies, and states, all interwoven
into one narrative that begins with Muhammad and continues to this day."--P. [4] of cover.
Traces centuries of invention and technological innovation in the Muslim world, revealing how Muslim
intellectuals built elephant water clocks, drew detailed world maps, and built colossal architectural
structures.
"[This is] a subject of such relevance and importance that one wonders why nobody else dealt with it in book
form before."—Dr. Wilfried Hofmann Muslim civilization has experienced a decline during the last five
centuries after previously having undergone a long period of prosperity and comprehensive development. This
raises a number of questions such as what factors enable Muslims to become successful during the earlier
centuries of Islam and what led them to their present weak position. Is Islam responsible for this decline or
are there some other factors which come into play? M. Umer Chapra provides an authoritative diagnosis and
prescription to reverse this decline. M. Umer Chapra is a research advisor at the Islamic Research and
Training Institute of the Islamic Development Bank, Jeddah, and author of The Future of Economics and Islam
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and the Economic Challenge.
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